
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 006 of 2022 

FLEETWOOD MARINA WYRE DOCK SECTIONS A/B/D –  
CLOSED TO NAVIGATION 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that Sections A, B and D for the Fleetwood Haven Marina, 

Wyre Dock are closed to Navigation until further notice. The entrance to C Section from the fairway 

is between the yellow capped Piles 

All vessels are reminded to report to Fleetwood Lock prior to departing from a berth within the 

Marina.  

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Fleetwood 

31st May 2022 


